
 

 

 
June 1, 2022 
 
From the Office of M. Caitlin S. Anderson 
Liquor Control Division Director 
 
RE: New Bottle Sizes Allowed   
 
The Liquor Control Act has been updated to allow for the sale of four new bottle sizes in 
Connecticut.  (See Public Act 22-104.)  The bottle sizes and corresponding case sizes now 
allowed for sale in Connecticut are as follows:  
 

Existing New 
1,750 ml (case of 6 bottles) 1,800 ml (case of 6 bottles) 

1 L (case of 12 bottles) 900 ml (case of 12 bottles) 
750 ml (case of 12 bottles) 720 ml (case of 12 bottles) 
375 ml (case of 24 bottles) 700 ml (case of 12 bottles) 
200 ml (case of 48 bottles)  
100 ml (case of 60 bottles)  

55 ml (case of 120 to  200 bottles)  
 
 
If you have any questions about these new bottle sizes, please contact the Liquor Control 
Division by email at dcp.liquorcontrol@ct.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Department of Consumer Protection, through the Liquor Control Commission, oversees all 

sales of alcoholic beverages in the State of Connecticut. 

https://www.cga.ct.gov/2022/ACT/PA/PDF/2022PA-00104-R00HB-05330-PA.PDF
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